
 

SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 
 _____________________________ 
 MEMORANDUM 
 
   
TO:  Board of Directors DATE:  November 12, 2020 
 
FROM: Independent Police Auditor 
 
SUBJECT: IPA Quarterly Update to the Board of Directors 
 
The attached presentation is provided to the Board of Directors to accompany the Independent 
Police Auditor’s quarterly update at the November 19, 2020 Board Meeting.  
 
If you have any questions in advance of the meeting, please contact me. 
 
Thank you. 
 
  
 

       
      ______________________________ 

    

    Russell G. Bloom 
 
 
 
cc: Board Appointed Officers 
 Deputy General Manager 
 Executive Staff 
 


